Mass Gathering Permits

As of May 2023, Mass Gathering inspections for permits will be required to be
updated bi-annually. The first inspection will be due by the 1* of February
preceding the event. And the Second inspection will be due by the 1* of July
preceding the event. All paperwork, certificates, and licenses will need to be
updated at the same previously specified time. If all items here listed are not
received, then the County Judge does hold the right to post-pone or reject all
permits for the intended mass gathering.

The inspections that must be completed are a Fire-Marshal Inspection, a Health
and Safety Inspection, and a Sheriff’s Department Inspection. There will be a
$250.00 Fire-Marshal Inspection Fee and a $250.00 Health and Safety Inspection
Fee that is due when the paper work is filed Bl-Annually at the Bailey County
Judge’s office for the Mass gathering. These fees do not include the filing fee of
S500 that is due upon each request to hold a mass gathering.

Bi-annually a full Mass Gathering application will be required to be completed and
submitted to the Judge’s office on or before the dates of February 1* and July 1.
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